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This liaison answers TSAG-LS19.

A new liaison statement has been received from SG5.
This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg5-oLS-00095.docx.
	[image: image2.png]\I«T§U§ 5




	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION

TELECOMMUNICATION
STANDARDIZATION SECTOR

STUDY PERIOD 2017-2020
	SG5-LS95

	
	
	STUDY GROUP 5

	
	
	Original: English

	Question(s):
	All/5
	Geneva, 13-22 May 2019

	Ref.: SG5-TD933

	Source:
	ITU-T Study Group 5

	Title:
	LS/r on proposed ITU-T Focus Group on Quantum Information Technology for Networks (FG-QIT4N) (reply to TSAG-LS19)

	LIAISON STATEMENT

	For action to:
	-

	For comment to:
	-

	For information to:
	TSAG

	Approval:
	ITU-T Study Group 5 meeting (Geneva, 22 May 2019)

	Deadline:
	N/A

	Contact:
	Maria Victoria Sukenik
Chairman SG5
	Tel: 
+54 11 4347-9678
E-mail: msukenik@modernizacion.gob.ar 


	Keywords:
	Quantum; SG5

	Abstract:
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This liaison answers TSAG-LS19.
ITU-T Study Group 5 would like to thank TSAG for its liaison statement (TSAG-LS19 posted as SG5-TD844).

ITU-T SG5 would like to inform TSAG that ITU-T SG5 is considering to develop a new work on the environmental impact of Quantum Information Technology.

ITU-T SG5 is also pleased to inform you that Mr Paolo Gemma, Chairman of Working Party 2/5, was designated to represent ITU-T SG5 at the ITU Workshop on "Quantum Information Technology for Networks", which took place in Shanghai, China on 5-7 June 2019.

ITU-T SG5 would appreciate to receive the outcomes of this workshop.

ITU-T SG5 looks forward to cooperating closely with TSAG.

_________________
